
From: Darwyn Jones <djones@igchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 1:27 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift to the City accepted by DIG Jones 
 

 
Executive Director Berlin, 
 
On May 22 I conducted a virtual presentation on Report Writing to the Southeastern Pennsylvania 
Transportation Authority (SEPTA). Today I received via postal a commemorative coin displaying the 
SEPTA logo and seal and reading “Office of Inspector General” (~$10 retail). I accepted this gift to the 
City and pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(a)(2), I hereby report this gift to the City. The coin will be displayed 
in OIG’s office. 
 
Thank you, 
Darwyn 
 
Darwyn Jones 
Deputy Inspector General | Audit & Program Review 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
City of Chicago | Office of the Inspector General 
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